
From: ali4 adel  
Sent: 20 April 2023 13:03 
To: Planning 
Subject: Wheel in Camden 

Hi,  

My name is Muhamed Mieh and I live in 33 Gilbish Yard NW1 8HB. 

I prefer to have the wheel in Camden Market as it will open jobs opportunities 
and more tourism in Camden.  
 
 
Kind regards  

Muhamed Mieh 
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